
 

 

22nd December 2017 (H29) 

 

Hiroshima University has Concluded an MOA with ICRP, Fukushima 

Medical University, and Nagasaki University 

 

On 24th November 2017, Hiroshima University concluded an MOA (Memorandum of Agreement) 

with ICRP (International Commission on Radiological Protection), Fukushima Medical University, 


